



St. George's College Old Boys' Association, ON, Canada

Bulletin #6 November 06, 2023

STGC Class of '76 awards inaugural scholarship



Clyde McKenzie, Class of '76, presents scholarship award in the name of John T. Rupley, to Triston Xavier Turner, third form student, STGC, September 06, 2023.

Congratulations to the Class of '76 that aims to raise USD 200,000 to establish a student scholarship that will be awarded annually. See details of scholarship by visiting https://stgc1976.my.canva.site/ where donations are welcome.

"The scholarship is a legacy gift from the Class of 1976. The intention is to ensure the school continues to attract and retain the brightest minds, especially those who may not have the financial resources to continue through to graduation.

This scholarship is given in honor of John T. Rupley, who taught Mathematics at STGC from the 1960s through the late 1970s. His love for Math proved infectious among his many students that passed through his classes. Mr. Rupley also served, gave generously, and assisted many students who had various needs.

His commitment to teaching was exemplified by the giving of his free time tutoring free after-school extra lesson math classes. Many a STGC graduate will wax poetically about "Daddy Rups" influence on their sustained love for Mathematics and a willingness to serve as mentors." (https://stgc1976.my.canva.site/)

John T. Rupley passed away on April 23, 2023. May He Rest In Peace

Members can support STGC Ontario OBA Association with payment of dues (CAD 50) by interac to: stgcontariotreasurer@gmail.com